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Temporary Traffic Delays on Landa Street 

 

New Braunfels, TX – City officials have announced that potential traffic delays are to be expected on Landa 

Street, under the Union Pacific Railroad bridge, on Wednesday, August 26
th

 between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 

p.m., due to the installation of new MKT sign on the bridge. 

Traffic on Landa Street will be reduced to one lane under the railroad bridge with flaggers directing 

motorists.  Work is expected to be completed within the indicated times, weather and other factors 

permitting.   

For additional information contact City of New Braunfels Capital Project Specialist Josh Niles at 

830-837-2848 or jniles@nbtexas.org 
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